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From: DeLois Blevins (DBlevins~utostradeint.com)

Sent: Monday, July 28 20033:15 PM

To: e-'Qri~ol.gov

Subject: COBRA Rul$s

Having read your article, I have to say that the proposed notice to ineligible participants is not my
recommendation. As a one person HR office , I already have enough time sensitive paperwork to deal
with without adding another time consuming, tedious task to the list.

DeLois Blevins
Human Resources Manager
Autostrade International Of Virginia O&M, Inc.
Phone: 703-668-0026 Fax: 703-904-8004
45305 Catalina Court, Ste 102
Sterling, VA 20166

This electronic message transmission contains information :ITom Autostrade International of

Virginia O&M, Inc. which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be
for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is
prohibited.

If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notifY us by telephone (703-
901-8001 ext. 2026) or by electronic mail immediately.
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